
From: McGuffey Family PC
To: Kim White
Subject: Certified Letter
Date: Sunday, June 26, 2022 12:33:21 PM

Dear Kimberly,

We own the residence at 320 Mountain Avenue.  We recently received your certified letter, and we thank you for
keeping us informed.  We do, however, have some questions. 

1)  We are unsure which property is 301 Park Avenue. Is that the vacant lot behind us?
The certified letter refers to an existing residence and existing driveway.  However, when we go to Google Maps, it
shows an empty lot.

2)  What does it mean that the property line is to be expunged?  We see that notation on the graphic.

3)  Will the structure be one or two stories tall?

4)  Just curious—the graphic shows Harmon Street.  We are not familiar with a street being there. Can you explain?

Thank you for your attention to our questions.

Best regards,

Woodpecker Hill LLC
Nancy McGuffey
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